Exciting news! We are kicking
off a renovation project for our
gymnasium on the Regis campus!

Improvements Include:
New gym floor
New bleachers
New hoops & scoreboards
Painted walls/ceilings
New LED lighting
New speakers/sound system
New audio visual screen

PROJECT TIMELINE:

Renovation During Summer 2024
Work Finished by End of August

FUNDRAISING GOAL:

Donations at a minimum amount of
41,000 are now being accepted. Ready
to show your financial support?

The Risler family has generously pledged
a $300,000 matching gift in support of
this project!

All donations made in the amount of $1,000
‘or more will be matched up to a total of

' §300,000. The deadline to make your
‘gualifying pledge is June 1, 2024.

“The gymnasium at Fenwick Avenue has been the
Regis family's "living room" for over 70 years. Since
opening its doors in 1953, it has been the setting for
countless memories including championship victories,
special dances, gym classes, pep rallies, religious
services, and school assembilies. It is, inarguably, the
most versatile, visible, and heavily used space on the
Regis campus.

The gymnasium also gives our first impression’ to
many guests and visitors who visit the Regis campus
and based on it, they make assumptions about

the rest of our facilities and the overall quality of

our school system. Unfortunately, right now, that
impression is being conveyed by a waorn-out court,
peeling paint, mildew-stained walls, antiguated
bleachers, poor lighting, and ocutdated scoreboards.

1 support this project because something must be
done immediately so that the Regis gymnadsium

can continue to serve our system's needs, as well as
project an image thaot is consistent with the quality
of our educational programs. | invite you to join me
in supporting this legacy project that will enhance
the pride of the Regis family and serve as our vibrant
“living room” for years to come."

Randy Risler
Regis Catholic Schools Parent & Coach

“The need for renovating our gvm is long overdue. For
decades, our athletes have trained and competed on
the same aging floor, which is showing signs of wear
and tear. It's time to provide them with a safer and
rmore conducive environment to hone their skills and
achieve their goals.

This renovation isn't just gbout aesthetics; it's about
functionality and pride. With updated facilities,
our student-athletes will have access to modern

equipment, enhancing their training experience and
improving performance.,

By investing in this renovation, we're not only investing
in the present but also the future of Ramblers
athletics. It ensures that our athletes have the
resources they need to succeed and continue the rich
tradition and excellence of Regis. Together, let's create
a gym that our entire community can be proud of.”

Kyle Seyer "10
Regis High School Athletic Director & Coach

“The renovation of the Regis gym is truly an exciting
development for the improvement and existence of
Regis Catholic Schools. Athletically, all of our teams
will benefit from an improved and modernized facility
for both games and practices. Equally important,
however, will be our physical education classes'and
the Regis Child Development Center, all of whom will
now be able to enjoy the perks of o new gym, new
floor, and enhanced activities.”

Andy Niese '92
K-12 Physical Education Teacher, Middle School Athletic
Director & Coach

“This profect will give all students and the Regis
community a modernized gyrmnasium to be proud
of. | encourage all past, present, and future Ramblers
families to come together to make this renovation a
reality!”

Teddy Joas '99
Regis Catholic Schools Parent & Head Girls Basketball
Coach

“The gymnasium Is in many ways the “face” of the
Regis system for the public. Right now;, it's not a pretty
face. The gym floor, which dates to the opening of

the school, has many “dead spots” and can no longer
be maintained or refinished to WIAA standards. A
major overhaul is required. While this is a significant
investment, we firmly believe that it is necessary to
keep Eau Claire's premier private school competitive
with facilities offered by other local public and private
schools.”

Bill Spangler & Jeff Kassing '97 | Regis Catholic Schools

Parents
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